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PUPIL PLANNERS

• Our planners are currently being 

printed by the company.  Thank you 

to all families who have purchased 

their child’s planner already via 

EduSpot.  Please ensure you complete 

the £4.00 purchase ASAP as these 

planners will be invaluable to school 

life.  Homeworks, spellings, notes, 

helpful hints will all be included in the 

year group planner.



DINNERS

• Dinners resumed today.

Please remember to book via 

Eduspot, before midnight the 

day before.  



PLAYGROUND

• We are in the process of upgrading our 

playground to the benefit of all our pupils.  

We thought you might like to see some 

pictures below:



READY, RESEPECTFUL, 
SAFE

OUR SEPTEMBER FOCUS IS READY.

ALL CLASSES WILL BE TALKING 

ABOUT WHAT READY LOOKS 

LIKE AT HOME, BEFORE SCHOOL, 

DURING LESSONS AND PLAY 

AND AFTER SCHOOL.  PLEASE 

SUPPORT US BY REINFORCING 

THE MESSAGE AT HOME.

READY TO LEARN:READY

READY TO LISTEN:READY

READY TO LEAVE:READY

READY TO EAT:READY

READY TO WRITE: READY



NEW YEAR GROUPS’ 
INFORMATION VIDEOS

• All children have settled well into 

their new classes, and as much as we try 

to keep consistency across school, there 

is always something a little different in 

each year.  For example: homework's, PE 

days etc. So we have asked each teacher 

to upload a short video to Seesaw 

explaining the important bits, to help 

you child settle into their new class.
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http://app.teamfeepay.com/s/q6EssEB
http://app.teamfeepay.com/s/q6EssEB
http://app.teamfeepay.com/s/oFDgI97
http://app.teamfeepay.com/s/oFDgI97

